
Briefing Note 
Full Council Monday 12th April 2021 
Climate and Ecological Emergency Bill  

 
The Parks and Playing Fields Committee has supported a recommendation from the 
Climate Emergency Working Party to recommend to Full Council that Fremington 
Parish Council supports the Climate and Ecological Emergency Bill.   
 
I have attached the Executive Summary of the Bill, details of the summary and bill 
can be found via this link or website  
The CEE Bill - Climate and Ecological Emergency Bill (www.ceebill.uk/bill)  
 
Below is the discussion around this subject at the last CEWP meeting.  
 
“The Climate and Ecological Emergency Bill 
Mr Jarvis explained that this is a cross party bill which several Town and Parish 
Councils are now supporting, however, the local MPs have not supported the bill and 
the Town and Parish Councils are starting to put pressure on MPs to support the bill.  
The bill proposes legal framework to work within that would put climate change at the 
heart of Government decisions and set targets, however, it does not have much 
support in parliament with only 98 (at the time of looking) MPs supporting the bill. It 
was thought that the main reason for the lack of support was because the 
Government already has an Environment Bill going through parliament, but it was felt 
to be too little too late and therefore pressure should be placed on MPs to support 
the Climate and Ecological Emergency Bill.” 
 
V Woodhouse 
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